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Fig Garden Regional Library Announces Grand Reopening on April 

18th, 2023, after a Major Expansion and Remodel 

 
Get ready because the Fig Garden Regional Library is about to make a grand comeback! 
The Fresno County Public Library is excited to announce the reopening of the Fig Garden 
Regional Library on Tuesday, April 18th, at 1:30 pm, following a major renovation project. 
 
With an expanded area of 17,000 square feet, the new and improved Fig Garden Library 
has undergone a remarkable transformation with upgraded facilities, additional study 
rooms, and a brand new dedicated space for The Friends of the Fig Garden Library, the 
Library's sister nonprofit. The renovations also include a larger quiet room, a designated 
teen space, and an increase in computer availability. 
 
Stop by on April 18th for a chance to tour the updated Library, enjoy refreshments, and 
take part in special programs while hearing from our esteemed local leaders.  
 
Raman Bath, the Library's director, says, "We are excited to unveil the newly remodeled 
Library to the community. The expansion and remodel have allowed us to create a 
modern and welcoming space that will cater to the needs of our patrons, now and in the 
future." 
 
Event Details 
What:   Fig Garden Regional Library Grand Reopening Celebration  
Where: Fig Garden Regional Library, 3071 W Bullard Ave, Fresno, CA 93711 
When:  1:30 pm on Tuesday April 18th, 2023 
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